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Dear Canterbury council , 
 
I am writing to object to the development in Brooklyn’s farm. As resident of , I think it will add an 
incredible amount of pressure on the water supply, create more flooding, and traffic when the infrastructure clearly 
cannot cope. 
If this goes ahead, I will lose my faith in Canterbury Council as  since living here I have seen parts of Whitstable sold 
off for housing which were originally public spaces the skate park is just one example- which is now fancy empty 
flats .It’s not Democratic and it’s not right. Please put faith back in your community and do what is right for the 
people you are here for . 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Lucy 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




